
From: Nancy Miner
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: DO NOT APPROVE Permit #3540-WR-7; AFIN51-00020
Date: Friday, April 08, 2016 9:37:23 AM

As landowners and permanent residents of Newton County, Arkansas, living and working on a half mile
stretch of the Little Buffalo River in Murray  Valley, we would like to express our opposition of issuing
the permit modifications for the C&H Hog Farm Waste application.
We do not trust that DEQ can adequately monitor the pollution caused by this waste application as
already seen in the Mt Judea and Big Creek.
Big Creek is already showing signs of impairment due to low dissolved oxygen and high E. coli which is
definitely impacting the Buffalo River - OUR NATIONAL RIVER.
How long before we can expect the same for the Little Buffalo? We live on the Little Buffalo. We would
be directly affected.
DO NOT APPROVE  permit  #3540-WR-7; AFIN51-00020 application.
Sincerely,
Nancy and Harrison Miner
HC 72 Box 43 Parthenon, AR 72666
870-446-5678
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